
Direct Billing Options

SUPA offers a direct billing option for
all schools that cover the cost of their
students’  Syracuse  University  course
tuition.
Direct billed partner schools fill out an enrollment form and
a W9 and submit to our office.

2024-2025 Enrollment Form

If your school choses to be a direct billed school, the SUPA
Business  Office  will  provide  the  invoice  after  our  drop
deadline for the semester. The invoice is sent to the school
via mail and email a few days after the drop deadline date.
This is to ensure accuracy and account for any students who
have dropped a course from their Syracuse University academic
record.

Direct Bill Enrollment forms must be completed
annually.
Students at direct billed schools are still eligible to apply
for a reduced tuition rate. Please see our Tuition Assistance
page for more details.

Direct billed schools with large populations that may qualify
for tuition assistance should contact the SUPA Business Office
for additional support.

Contact:
supabilling@syr.edu
315-443-5703

https://projectadvance.syracuse.edu/directbill/
https://projectadvance.syracuse.edu/wp-content/uploads/Direct-Billed-Form.pdf
https://projectadvance.syracuse.edu/tuition/assistance/
https://projectadvance.syracuse.edu/tuition/assistance/

